
SB 978 and its asinine -1 amendment is another tragedy of intellectual 
dishonesty and backdoor attempts to plainly restrict self-defense and civil 
rights.  Who composes these bills which lay out 'gun-safety' measures which 
have no substantiation or proof of any efficacy?  They are not crafted with 
any meaningful understanding or knowledge of the issues of gun safety, but 
merely serve as an irrational and emotional band-aid at best and at worst 
facilitate the erosion of civil rights and damages our constitutional 
republic. 

These bills are malignantly naive and effectively negligent of the best 
interests and basic human rights of Oregonians.  If they are passed then 
legislators such as yourselves only continue to lose integrity and trust, 
while the law abiding gun-owning citizens who we need to be active members in 
our society, for our collective well-being and maintenance of our unalienable 
rights, are the only victims. 
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